
 

 

12 May 2023 

 

 New Raised Pedestrian Crossing– Balmain Road at Stanley Street, Leichhardt 
   
Dear Resident 

Inner West Council will soon be upgrading the existing pedestrian crossing with a raised 
pedestrian crossing on Balmain Road at Stanley Street, Leichardt. 

Timing of work 

Work will commence the week of 22nd May 2023 and take approximately two weeks to 
complete (weather permitting).   

Reducing construction impacts 

Due to the narrow road width and high traffic volumes some work is required to be carried 
out at night to improve safety for the road users and the workers.  

The night work is scheduled for Saturday 27th May 2023 (weather permitting) between 
6:00pm and: 5:00am. 

During the work traffic will be detoured around the site through Stanley Street, Mackenzie 
St, and Wetherill St. The buses will not operate during the night work detour. 

Noisy works including saw cutting and jack hammering will be completed before 11:00pm 
with excavation and concrete pouring and curing to follow. 

Traffic Control will be used to maintain traffic and pedestrian flow around the site.  

Enquiries  

Council’s contractor:   Civotek P/L 

    Ibrahim Hawat, - 0416 661 160     

Council officer:   Snezana Bakovic Project Manager, 9335 228   

    snezana.bakovic@innerwest.nsw.gov.au 

We appreciate your patience and co-operation while we complete these important works. 
Yours faithfully, 

 

Michael Craven | Coordinator Roads and Stormwater Projects 

Inner West Council 


